From: Alison Piasecki <alison.piasecki@gmail.com>

To: SDeCourcey@town.arlington.ma.us, jcurro@alumni.tufts.edu, DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us,

DDunn@town.arlington.ma.us, JHurd@town.arlington.ma.us

Cc: mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us, townmanager@town.arlington.ma.us, ldiggins@gmail.com,

michaiahforselectboard@gmail.com Date: Mon, 1 Jun 2020 07:38:08 -0400 Subject: Charlie Proctor Meeting Agenda

## Dear All,

I am Charlie Proctor's partner, and I was with him when he was killed at Mass Ave and Appleton on May 5. As avid cyclists and residents of Somerville, we frequently rode through Arlington to reach the hills further west, and to return home as we were doing that afternoon.

As cycling is prevalent both for transportation and recreation, I request that you add the incident as an agenda item to your meeting tonight, so we can begin to discuss modification of that stretch of Mass Ave. The streets must be safe for all those on them.

Alison Piasecki 978 760 1925